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December 20, 1926

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

bear Principal Currie:

On behalf of the New York Graduates Society of 
McGill University, it is my pleasure and privilege to request you to

to New York and address our Society on the occasion of the annualcome
dinner which is to be held at the Canadian Club, Hotel Bel&ont, on 
Saturday evening, February 19.

If you will consent to favor us on tnie occasion but find another 
date iLore agreeable, we shall be glad to change it either to the 12th 
or the 26th, if either of these dates would better suit your convenience. 
The McGill boys in this vicinity look forward to your visit each year 
with keen anticipation and we hope nothing will prevent your presence 
here in February.

Believe me,

Faithfully yours,

President


